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Shoup, Paula

From: Brown, Cheryl
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 4:24 PM
To: Shoup, Paula
Subject: FW: A Night For Heroes Gala - To Benefit UF Health

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Post to the Gift Disclosure Website 
 

Cheryl 
 

Dr. Cheryl L. Brown, Director 
Jacksonville City Council 
117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 
CLBrown@coj.net 
904.630.1452 (Office) 
904.630.2906 (Fax) 
 
“….The best antidote I know for worry is work. The best cure for weariness is the challenge of 
helping someone who is even more tired. One of the great ironies of life is this: He or she who 
serves almost always benefits more than he or she who is served.”  
― Gordon B. Hinckley 
 
 
 

*** Please note that under Florida's very broad public records law, email communications to and from city 
officials are subject to public disclosure. *** 
 

From: Brock, Carol  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 4:17 PM 
To: Brad Glass 
Cc: Bowman, Aaron; Miller, Carla; Brown, Cheryl 
Subject: RE: A Night For Heroes Gala - To Benefit UF Health 
 
Brad, thank you for the gift to City Council. Council President Aaron Bowman and his wife will attend as representatives 
from City Council.  
 
Respectfully,  
Carol Brock  
 
Carol Stowers Brock 
Secretary to the Council President 
President Aaron L. Bowman, District 3 
City Hall at St. James 
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117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 
Jacksonville, FL 32202 
Phone: 904.630.1031 
Email: csbrock@coj.net 
 
Please note all correspondence to and from public officials is considered public record and must be disclosed upon 
request.  
 

From: Brad Glass [mailto:bglass@perry-mccall.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 8:47 AM 
To: Brock, Carol 
Subject: A Night For Heroes Gala - To Benefit UF Health 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non‐COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments 
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

 

 
Hello Mrs. Brock– I would like to give two tickets to City Council for the “A Night For Heroes” event on Saturday 
February 23rd at The downtown Hyatt Regency.  The website for the event is www.anightforheroes.com. 
According to the website, individual tickets are $200 piece.  Our group is the title sponsor once again this year 
and with that sponsorship we are given 3 tables of 10 each.  With this being done in support of UF Health and 
its wonderful Physicians, I would like for a representative from City Council to join us and represent the 
Council.  Please let me know the name of the Council Member and his/her guest by Feb 12th.  Thank you.  
 
 
Brad Glass  
Executive Vice President 
Perry McCall Construction, Inc. 
Cell 904.591.1344 
bglass@perry‐mccall.com 

 
 
 


